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SPORTS:

BOYS   Varsity Lacrosse v. El Dorado (home) @ 5:30pm

  GIRLS   
ANNOUNCEMENTS
*Please rise for the flag salute, <pause> ready, begin. 

* Students - make sure that you have cleared any absences from before spring break, if not, you could receive a Saturday school.

* Please stop by the Activities Office or Main Office for a list of the spring testing raffle winners.  Prizes are available for pick up.

*Prom ticket sales continue!  This week, Prom tickets are available at the finance window for $70 with an ASB card and $80 without an ASB card.  Please be sure to have a dance contract on file prior to purchasing a ticket.  Also, students who plan on bringing guests who are not Valencia students must have an approved guest pass from Mrs. Yaung prior to purchasing a ticket.  Dance contracts and guest passes are available on the VHS website and the finance window.  One final reminder, all formal wear will be subject to the dress code standards provided on the Dance Contract.  Please refer to the Dance Contract prior to purchasing prom dresses or tuxedos.

*Prom Tuxedo Rental coupons are available to you anywhere and anytime!  Did you accidentally lose your coupon for a heavily discounted tuxedo rental from Friar Tux Shop in Brea?  If you did, don’t worry.  You can download the coupon directly from the www.vhstigers.org website at any time.  Go to the website and find the article about tuxedo rentals in the News Section.  There will be a link to download the coupon for massive savings.  Just show your smart phone to the clerks at Friar Tux Shop, and you will be able to get your discount.  Remember, Friar Tux Shop will donate money back to our school when you use the coupon!

* Graduation announcements and other Class of 2014 items purchased from Jostens are available for pick up at the finance window.

* Did you miss out on purchasing a yearbook from last year?  Do you have any regrets about not being able to relive the glory days of 2013?  For a limited time, a limited number of 2013 yearbooks are available for purchase at the finance window.   These yearbooks are specially priced at $50 which is a significant reduction from their original sale price.  All back copies of the 2013 yearbook will be sold on a first come, first served basis.  Unfortunately, we cannot take reservations or accommodate payment plans.

* If you're interested in auditioning for 2014-2015 girls dance team there is a mandatory student meeting today after school at 4pm in the VHS library
* Attention Filmmakers!

Turn in either a 3-5 minute Narrative film or a 2-4 minute montage/music video to Mrs. Stanton in room 506 by Friday May 9th to be eligible to win 100.00 and have your film showcased in the auditorium on May 23rd. See mrs. Stanton for more details.

*More community service opportunities:  It’s not too early to start chipping away at your community service hours.  On July 19th and 20th of 2014, the American Cancer Society will host the Relay for Life at Tuffree Middle School.  Volunteers are needed for a variety of jobs for this event.  If you are interested in helping with the Relay for Life, contact Mr. Louie in the Activities Office for more information.

* Attention Juniors, Sophomores, and Freshmen!  Senior Living Community has a community service opportunity at their Summer Festival and Car Show scheduled for June 7th, 2014.  Volunteers are needed for a variety of jobs during this fun event.  For more information, see Mr. Louie in the Activities Office.

* Are you a high school student who needs volunteer hours?  Do you remember the Morse Carnival?  Do you want to help other kids have the great time you had?  We need you to help us help them.  Morse Elementary School will be having its annual carnival on May 16th, 2014, and they need people to help from 3:30 pm until 6:30 pm.  If you are interested, please see Mr. Louie in the Activities Office.

* All students in need of summer school should meet with their counselors right away. All summer school applications are due by May 9th at the latest. Space is limited so be sure to turn in your applications to the counseling office as soon as possible.

* All seniors need 40 hours of Community Service to graduate.  If you have already finished some hours, please turn those hours in to be processed.  Seniors also must fulfill their Saturday School hours to order to get off of the "Hold List."  Those students remaining on the "Hold List" cannot participate in the graduation ceremonies and other senior activities.

* FREE PIZZA !! Today, at lunch in the Old Gym.  Come hear Mrs. Greenberg,  VHS Spanish teacher and Cheer coach, share her story of faith.  Fellowship of Christian Athletes welcomes all Tigers to the FREE PIZZA , lunchtime event, today, in the Old Gym.
*This week’s Tiger Challenge: This week’s Tiger Challenge is to think about how you present yourself.  How do others view your personality?  Can you be trusted?  Do you treat everyone with respect?  By consciously making an effort to understand your image, you can come to terms with the necessary steps to maintain its positive status.  Resist falling into traps by keeping a squeaky clean image of yourself.
